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MARCH 31 / APRIL 1 & APRIL 7 / 8 BULLETIN AND PULPIT ANNOUNCEMENT
2018 Annual Diocesan Appeal:

Building Our Family of Faith
Over the past month, many of our parishioners have contributed their support to the 2018 Annual Diocesan Appeal.  To date, we have raised $Total Amount Raised on a target of $2018 Parish Target putting us at Percentage of Target% of our target.  If you have already made your 2018 Appeal gift, please accept our gratitude for your commitment.  

If you have not had the opportunity to contribute, please pick up a pledge envelope from our parish office.  You can also donate securely online, as well as learn more about the ministries the Appeal supports, by visiting http://richmondcatholicfoundation.org/giving/annual-appeal/.  Please join us in supporting the 2018 Annual Appeal.

